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First name: Jacob

Last name: Phillips

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a Member of the West Virginia Deer Association I want to strongly support the efforts of timber

management on our National Forest Lands in the Cheat River District and all other areas of need throughout the

State of West Virginia. I understand the need to harvest the older age timber for proper land management and

this goes hand in hand with wildlife management. This greatly improves all wildlife habitat while providing great

new growth cover for large and small game as well as opening up the canopy for young fresh growth that gives

great nutrition opportunities for our WV wildlife. 

 

Thank You in Advance for your efforts, 

 

Jake Phillips 


